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Health Care attorney Neal Shah will co-present "New Medicare Merit-Based Incentive Payment 
System: Navigating Changes Under MACRA" on Wednesday, September 28. The presentation will 
provide guidance on the new Merit-Based Incentive Payment System (MIPS), as part of the Medicare 
Access and CHIP Reauthorization Act of 2015 (MACRA), and the challenges presented by the 
significant change in the Medicare payment model. The speakers will cover strategies to prepare for 
the system change on January 1, 2017. The presentation also will discuss the following:

 Who does MIPS apply to and what factors impact a physician's MIPS score?

 What does MIPS offer over the Alternative Payment Models?

 What changes will providers need to have in place in order to be ready to meet the performance 
and reporting obligations?

For more information, click here.
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